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From: paul@paulfolger.com
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Response to case #U_2023-0002/B_2023-0001
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 3:11:39 PM

To the Planning Commissioners of Mendocino County,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed plan by the Albion-Little River Fire
Protection District for a new fire station in Albion Village. My name is Paul Folger, and I am a
property owner, homeowner, and full-time resident in Albion Village. Additionally, I have
previously served as the treasurer of the Albion Mutual Water Company.

I attended one of the three meetings regarding this proposal in Q4 of 2022 after receiving a flyer
(see attachments) notifying me of the meetings. It is important to note that a considerable number
of Albion residents, including myself and my neighbor who is the current treasurer of the Albion
Mutual Water Company, attended this meeting.

I would also like to draw attention to a significant aspect of the community demographics. Based
on my knowledge, approximately half of the property parcels and homes in Albion Village are not
the primary residences of their owners.

Thank you for considering my input on this matter.

Sincerely,

Paul Folger
33879 East Lane
Albion, CA 95410
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